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Comments: I frequently visit Sonora Pass in the winter to access its world class terrain via snowmobiles, skis and

snowboards. The people that I ride with and all of the other backcountry enthusiasts that we encounter in the

area have the upmost respect for this precious resource. We leave no trace and are trained in backcountry

safety. This land belongs to all of us! To prohibit us from being able to access and enjoy our land on

snowmobiles as we have for years is unconstitutional. This land and what it has to offer is a huge part of our

lives. The loss of access would be devastating. Please do not restrict our access!


